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Docket Nos. 50-854A, 5(j-455Ammmmd™"
50-45€A, 50-457A &

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Assistant Vice President

P. 0. Box 767

Chicago, I1linois 60690

Gentlemen:

BYRON STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2, AND BRAIDWCOD STATIOMN, UNITS 1 AND 2

We note that your operating license applications for the captioned nuclear
units have now bzen accepted for health, safety and environmental reviews.
Our records do not indicate receipt as yet, however, of information identi-
fied in Regulatory Guide 9.3 (copy attached) in connection with antitrust
considerations for the operating license review. We would appreciate it
if you could supply this information in the near future to assist us in

making a finding as to whether any significant changes have occurred sub-

sequent to the previous construction permit revizw that would now warrant
another antitrust review at this operating license review stage.
Sinc 1y,

-

Argil Toalston, Chief

Power Sunpiy 2Analysis Section
Antitrust and Indamnity Group

Office of Huclear Reactor Regulation

- L]
* TS
- LW aU

lagulatory Guid

790105°10F -



